
  
 

E-mail: 
Mzuniga@nusd.k12.az.us  

NOGALES UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT   

In order to be eligible for the Bonus Program       
(Policy GCBB & GCCA), you must comply with the 
following requirements;  

 You must have been hired prior to June 30, 2004.  

 At least fifty-five (55) years of age with a minimum 
of ten (10) years of service, or have a minimum of 
twenty (20) years of service. 

 
If you are planning on retiring at the end of the 2022-
2023 school year you must submit a written 
retirement notice to the Human Resources office on 
or before January 15, 2023. 
 
If you have any question, please call Brittany Brown at 
520-397-7909.  
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
  

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Mayra Zuniga  
Human Resources Director  
310 W. Plum Street  
Nogales, Arizona 85621  
Phone: 520-397-7909  
Fax: 520-287-3503  
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